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We don't need to squeeze the small businesses (restaurants) any more...this tax will 

end up taking money from the working class: hosts, servers, bartenders, cooks, 

dishwashers etc..these folks in the trenches don't need a paycut, they deserve what 

they've earned. Find another way to pay for fire prevention, ie: make it state law for 

all counties to legally sell marijuana, and tax those sales as you have been.    
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